

Greywood
Multi-Schools Irust

**Headteacher** Mrs V Barnes

Website: www.henrychadwick.staffs.sch.uk E-mail: office@henrychadwick.greywoodmst.co.uk

8th February 2022

School Lane, Hill Ridware, Rugeley WS15 3QN Tel: 01543 490354

Dear Parents and Carers,

## Friday, 18th February - Village Walk

As you will have seen Early Years are "exploring" Hill Ridware and will be going on a short village walk on Friday, 18<sup>th</sup> February. The children will be accompanied by sufficient staff to ensure supervision whilst walking outside of school. We will be leaving school at approximately 9.15am, straight after registration, and should return within about half an hour in time for break.

For the walk your child will need appropriate footwear in school dependent on the weather (e.g. wellies if it is really wet) and a warm/waterproof coat. School uniform should be worn.

If you have any questions please don't hesitate to ask.

Thank you for your continued support,

Mrs Walsh

Every day counts..... Every minute matters....